
Dates to Remember 
  
Sept. 25  PAC Meeting at 8:45 AM in the Multipurpose Room  
Sept. 27  Orange Shirt Day 
Sept. 30  Non-Instructional Day – No School for Students 
Oct. 1 – 4 Scholastic Book Fair in the Library 
Oct. 2  Photo Day 
  Meet the Teacher 6:00 – 7:00 PM 
Oct. 14  Thanksgiving – No School  
 
Parking and Drop Off 
 
The traffic along 70A Avenue is quite hectic and many drivers drive erratically.  As this is where our 
main crosswalk is, it is very important for the safety of our students that we have all families adhere 
to the parking guidelines, as well as, demonstrating safe driving.  Within the first couple of weeks of 
school, we had a number of near misses as drivers were making u-turns, blocking the visibility of the 
crosswalk, and driving at speeds over the posted speed limit for a school zone.  It is impossible for 
schools to have enough parking to accommodate all families.  We encourage you to use the drop off 
bay located on 123rd Street to avoid the need to park.  Also, a reminder that the staff parking lot is 
not to be used for dropping off or picking up students.  This week, families will receive a map that I 
received from the City of Surrey that shows the parking areas as well as areas that are designated no 
stopping.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the school office.  
Thank you for helping to keep our students safe on their way to and from school. 
 
 PAC Meeting Wednesday 
 
This Wednesday is our first Parent Advisory Council (PAC) meeting of the year.  All parents are 
welcome to attend. The meeting will be at 8:45 AM in the Multipurpose Room. 
 
Photo day 
 
Photo Day is Wednesday, October 2.  Students are encouraged to dress their best to be prepared for 
their individual photos.  We will aim to take our younger student’s photos earlier in the day. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Our Scholastic Book Fair will be running in our school library during the first week of October.  The 
Book Fair will be open Tuesday - Friday from 2:30 – 2:45 PM.  This is an opportunity for children and 
families to purchase books and also help support our school.  The book fair will also be open during 
Meet the Teacher Night.  
 
Meet the Teacher Night 
 
Now that our students are settled into their classes for the year, we will have our Meet the Teacher 
night for Grades 1 – 7.  


